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Fiscal Year 2016-17
Salary Assistance Grant for Japanese-Language Courses

Notice of Grant Approval

May 24,2016

Dr. Donna M. Hargens
Superintendent

Jefferson County Public Schools
Van Hoose Education Center
3332 Newburg Road

Louisville, KY 40218

Dear Dr. Hargens,

In reference to your application for our “2016 Salary Assistance Grant for Japanese Language Courses”
program, we are pleased to inform you that the Japan Foundation has decided to provide a grant assistance
($60,000) for you to maintain your Japanese language programs at three high schools (Atherton, Ballard,

- and Eastern High Schools) during the school year 2016-17 in accordance with the attached “Terms of
Grant” and “Conditions of Grant.”

If you agree to the terms and conditions of our grant support, please complete and return the enclosed
“Acceptance of Grant & Request for Payment” form to our office within two months upon receiving this
notice. If for any reason you wish to withdraw your application, please notify us promptly.

We wish you every success in enhancing your Japanese language program on a long-term basis!

Sincerely,

Qe
Hideki Hara

Director
The Japan Foundation, Los Angeles

for
Hiroyasu Ando
President

The Japan Foundation

The Japan Foundation, Los Angeles

5700 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 100, Los Angeles, CA 90036
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